
BOROUGH OF WEST READING – BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

Special Meeting      
 

May 11, 2011 – 6:00 p.m. 
 
 
West Reading Borough Council held a special meeting at the West Reading Fire Company on 
Wednesday, May 11, 2011 with the following persons present:  Council President Kevin Conrad; Vice 
President Philip Wert; Council Members James Gallen and Amy Good-Ashman; Mayor Shane Keller; 
Borough Manager Richard Sichler; Administrative Assistant Cathy Hoffman.   Nathalie Kulesa, Elizabeth 
Heckler, and Deborah Hutcheson were unable to attend. 
 
VISITORS: Mark Burkholder 
   
Council President Kevin Conrad called the meeting to order at 6:05 p.m. which was followed by the 
Pledge of Allegiance and roll call. 
 
 
TAX COLLECTOR: 
 
Moved by Mr. Gallen and seconded by Ms. Good-Ashman to appoint Mark Burkholder as Tax Collector.  
Motion carried. 
 
Moved by Mr. Wert and seconded by Ms. Good-Ashman to approve Resolution 2011-4, declaring the 
office of Tax Collector vacant and appointing a new Tax Collector to serve the remaining term.  Motion 
carried. 
 
Moved by Mr. Gallen and seconded by Ms. Good-Ashman to authorize Mr. Conrad and Mr. Sichler to 
sign the Tax Collector Agreement between Mark Burkholder (Tax Collector), Janice Kaucher (Deputy Tax 
Collector) and the Borough of West Reading. (Page 4 required correction of the Tax Collector’s name.) 
Motion carried.   
 
ADJOURNMENT: 
 
Moved by Mr. Gallen and seconded by Ms. Good-Ashman to adjourn the meeting at 6:10 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted,    
     
Cathy Hoffman 
Administrative Assistant    


